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August 5, 2011 

Benchmark Engineering, Inc. 

Attn: Alice A. Miller, P.E. 

8480 Baltimore National Pike, Ste. 418 

Ellicott City, MD 21702 


RE: 	 WP-12-015, Cedar Acres, Lot 22 
Waiver Petition withdrawal request of August 2, 2011 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

In response to your letter dated August 2, 2011, this Department has voided the above 
referenced waiver petition in accordance with your request to withdraw the waiver petition from active 
consideration by Howard County and a request for a refund of the waiver petition processing fees. 

If you wish to resubmit the waiver petition, you will be required to comply with the waiver petition 
submission requirements and regulations in effect at the time of submission including a new application, 
complete sets of plans, and the applicable filing fees. 

If you have any questions regarding the refund process, contact Carol Stirn at 410-313-4351, all 
other questions should be directed to Jennifer Wellen at (410) 313-2350 or email at 

jwellen@howardcountymd.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~ 

Kent Sheubrooks, Chief 
Division of Land Development 

cc: 	 Research 
OED 
WP-12-015 
SDP-12-003 
Hitesh & Christina Patel 
Castle Rock Builders 
Carol Stirn 
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